
                                                                                                                                          May 12, 2020

Kat and Dogs Ohio is here for you and your furry family members during these 
challenging times. The following safety protocols will be in place until further 
notice:

*Virtual consults are available for potential clients via Facetime or Zoom. 
*If services involve close contact such as consults, nail trims, etc, clients are asked to wear a mask 
during our appointment.
*Sanitizing/washing hands frequently in between clients.
*Wearing a mask while in your home.
*Practicing social distancing while out in public or on dog walks-a mask will be available if necessary.
*Limiting contact by only touching surfaces necessary to complete the service request.
*Services will be canceled/rescheduled if myself/my family or clients are experiencing illness or 
symptoms of COVID19.

I am asking current and potential clients to do the following: leave out disinfectant wipes/sprays to 
be used to wipe down frequently touched surfaces at the end of the visit, have hand sanitizer available 
for use, have pet friendly cleaners, paper towels etc. available to clean up any accidents, have dedicated
walking equipment (leash, harness, collar, etc) and/or litter box scooper available for the sitter to use 
which will be located at a designated spot or KADO will wipe down and use their own leash, if 
possible have a dedicated glass/container available to refill water/food bowels, and/or have a dedicated 
treat bag/jar for easy access for the sitter. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.  

Thank you!
Kat Roth, Owner
Kat and Dogs Ohio
ww.katanddogsohio.com


